Dear Sirs.

Planning reference: 2016/2892/P
My family and I live within the Elsworthy Conservation area and we strongly oppose the above application.

Camden do not allow external changes to buildings within it's conservation areas I urge you to not consider
erecting poles with fishnets in front of those buildings and especially on public streets. These poles will be an
eyesore and I find it truly unbelievable that Camden would even consider cluttering up the public streets
with religious paraphernalia.

I refer to a quote from the Camden Journal website "The Eruv is a means of cheating the rules of the sabbath.
Any observant Jew who uses it should be ashamed of him or herself".

Lindsay Gregory
Hlat 2

4 Elsworthy Terrace
London NW3 3DR



